
Public Notice
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE GAR-
NER-HAYFIELD-VENTURA COMMUNI-
TY SCHOOL DISTRICT ON SALE OF 
RESIDENTUAL LOTS OWNED BY THE 
SCHOOL DISTRICT
	 PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
that the Board of Directors of the Gar-
ner-Hayfield-Ventura Community School 
District in the Counties of Hancock and 
Cerro Gordo, State of Iowa, will hold a 
public hearing to discuss the sale of two 
residential lots on Grove Ave., Garner, IA. 
A public hearing on the matter shall be 
held on August 17, 2020, at 12:00 p.m. 
(noon). at the superintendent’s office in 
the high school building in Garner, Iowa.
	 Following the public hearing, the Board 
will take action on any bids submitted on 
the above property.
	 This notice is given pursuant to Iowa 
Code Sections 297.22subsection C by 
order of the Board of Directors of the Gar-
ner-Hayfield-Ventura Community School 
District.
	 Dated this 5th day of July, 2020
	 Patricia A. Schmidt
	 Secretary of the Board of Directors
	 Garner-Hayfield-Ventura 
	 Community School District
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